
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetuer adipiscing elit,
sed diam nonummy nibh
euismod tincidunt ut laoreet
dolore magna aliquam erat
volutpat. Ut wisi enim ad
minim veniam, quis nostrud
exerci tation ullamcorper
suscipit lobortis nisl ut aliquip
ex ea commodo consequat. 

Message from Mrs Terrey.

Welcome back to the Summer term, lets hope
that we do see some lovely sun!  This term is a

very busy one with residentials, sports days and
SATS. Teachers have shared the topic overviews
for learning this term on the website- so please

check them out.   Year 4 have started
swimming, supported by some amazing parents

and staff.  We have welcomed “Living Chicks”
into school and they have been a great hit, with
the chicks being a great source of interest and

fun for all the children and adults.  
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REMINDERS

Year 2 Sycamore Class
Have Forest School
sessions this half term.  
Please come in clothes
that will get dirty.

CAN YOU
HELP?

Offer an afternoon to
hear children read?

If you have a skill we could use to
enrich school life, please contact
the school Office or speak to a
teacher 

 Run an afterschool club-
football, art, music?

EVENTS

May. 17

May 24th

June 26th
Elm Bikeability

School Reports to Parents

Whole school Disco

Year 4 swimming, please
remember swimming
kits- no soap please.

May 3rd
PTFA Pop up Tuck shop
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